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Docket No. 50-289

MEMORANDUM FOR: J. Knight, Assistant Director for Components and
Structures Engineering, DE

R. Houston, Assistant Director for Reactor Safety, DSI

L. Rubenstein, Assistant Dire tor for Core and Plantc
Systems, DSI

'

F. Miraglia Assistant Director for Safety Assessment, DL

FROM: G. C. Lainas, Assistant Director for Operating Reactors, DL

SUBJECT: UNION OF CONCERNED SCIENTISTS 2.206 PETITION ON TMI-1

Enclosed for your review is the GPU Nuclear response to the subiect petition.
As stated in our January 27, 1984 memorandum, we request that-you complete
your reviews of the U05 petition and "the GPU Nuclear response and provide
safety evaluation' inputs by no later than March 9,1984,

f(}/
Gus C. Lainas, Assistant Director

for Operatina Reactors
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

Contact:
J. Van Vliet
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cc: D. Eisenhut
R. Vollmer
R. Mattson
V.-Noonan

..R. La Grange
F. Rosa

.W. Butler
P. Hearn
G. Holahan
J. Beard
0. Parr
J. Wermiel

J. Goldberg(OELD)(OELD)
-

R. Rawson
~

S.-Burns (0 ELD) e

L.Cuoco(0 ELD)
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